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Daar darold, 

I include this at the last minute--not being able to get stamps 
has terribly delayed this package of letters to you. In the meantime, 
I got back an interesting roll of pictures. Enclosed are four of 
interest to you. I can get you copies but these must be returned to 
me immediately. 

The first shows a real size model of the human skull with a 
hole 100mm. above and 2.5cm. to the right tlf the EOP. I know 
you'd be interesttbd in this one so tell me if you want a copy. 

The second is the best one of the shirt slits I made. 

The other two are just some of a whole batch of other- similar 
ones. The enclosed ?short memo should explain it, and just looking 
at them tells quite a story. There is one error in the position of 
the wound--it is a bit too far to the right. What do you think? 
These I will definately use in my book. 

Again, please return soon as possible and tell me which you want. 

Best wishes, 


